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DWS Limpopo donates blankets to Tshepo Drop-in Centre as part of Mandela 

Day celebrations. 

19 July 2017 

As part of Mandela Day celebrations, The Department of Water and Sanitation 

together with Coca-Cola Beverages South Africa visited Tshepo Drop-in Centre 

which takes care of mostly orphaned children from within the community of Moletji on 

Mandela Day, the 18th July 2017. 

With this year’s Mandela Month theme being “Action Against Poverty”, the 

Department of Water and Sanitation together with Coca-Cola Beverages South Africa 

made donations of blankets, bath soaps and soft drinks to the Drop-in Centre. 

The centre’s manager, Ms Morifi thanked the department and Coca-Cola for 

supporting the centre, which provides meals to orphanages during the day, and also 

helps them with their school work.  

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Department of Water and Sanitation 

together with Coca-Cola for choosing us as there are many centres that you would 

have chosen to give these gifts to across the province, but you chose our centre. I 

would also like to encourage you to support centres like ours across the province as 

they all contribute positively like we do”, said Ms Morifi. 

As Nelson Mandela once said, “There can be no keener revelation of a society’s soul 

than the way in which it treats its children”.       
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